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Essential maintenance work is taking 
place on the Great Western Highway 
near Mount Victoria. 

What work are we doing?  
This essential maintenance work includes 
repairing guardrail, carrying out inspections and 
general maintenance along the Great Western 
Highway.  

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working on the Great Western Highway 
near Mount Victoria.  We have included a map to 
show the location of the work.  
The work will take place outside of standard 
working hours for the safety of workers due to 
the proximity to highway traffic.  

We will be working for one night from 8pm to 
5am on December 16, weather permitting.  

What will this mean for you? 
For the safety of motorists and our workers, the 
westbound lane of the Highway will be closed 
during the work with a detour in place via Chifley 
Road and Darling Causeway. 
The eastbound lane will remain open at a reduced 
speed limit.  
During the work you may also notice 

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Plant moving in and out of the project site 

• Traffic control and signage in place 

 

Traffic changes 
The westbound lane of the highway over Mount 
Victoria will be closed during the work and 
eastbound traffic will have a speed restriction in 
place of 40km/hr. 

A detour via Chifley Road and Darling Causeway 
will be in place for westbound traffic during this 
time. Westbound motorists are advised to allow 
an extra 15 minutes of extra travel time.  

Access will be maintained for emergency services 
and local residents to the closure points at the 
bottom gantry. All road users are advised to 
follow the directions of signs and traffic control 
and slow down on approach.  

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App.  
We understand that this work cause some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. This 
includes: 

• Reducing noise as much as possible by 
working in stages and turning off machinery 
when not in use. 

• Carrying out the work at night to minimise 
traffic disruptions.  
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Transport for NSW acknowledges people of the Wiradjuri Nation as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 167 499 

 

Western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 For more information on our projects, visit 
nswroads.work/westregion 
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